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All County Administrative Officers 
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SUBJECT: EDWARDS - Inter-County Transfer Responsibility 

Since the implementation of Edwards status for certain AFDC discontinuances,  
there has been concern and confusion about Inter-County Transfers (ICTs),  
After much discussion with counties regarding ICTs and Edwards cases, the  
consensus is the sending county is the county of responsibility. The  
sending county is able to identify the status; therefore, the logical placs  
of responsibility. 

ACWD Letter 91-67 also addresses file clearance of ICTs in the Systems  
Questions section, Issue 4. 

If you have Policy questions about Edwards, contact RaNae Dunne at  
(916) 324-4955. Questions about MEDS may be directed to Bonnie Kinkade at  
(916) 322-2777. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 




